Angela Gaubert

From: Billy Raymond

Sent: Tuesday, January 08, 2019 10:09 AM
To: Angela Gaubert

Subject: Lonnie Harper Agreement

Angela, spoke with Earl and he said that we do not need to do the extension with Harper. He said we may need to do a
follow-up if FEMA ask for some information, but nothing at this time. He said we can delete from our tracking.
Thanks,

Billy Raymond

Chief Administrative Officer
St. Charles Parish Government
P.O. Box 302

15045 River Road

Hahnville, LA 70057
985-783-5000 (Office)
985-783-1933 (Fax)
braymond@stcharlesgov.net
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Note: Please be aware that receipt of and/or response to this email may be considered a public record.



